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Regulatory Update 
Expansion of SAR requirements in South Korea 
 
Beginning January 1, 2013, Korea’s Korea Communications Commission 
(KCC) will expand its existing SAR requirements (which currently applies 
to mobile phones only) to include all radio equipment that is used within 20 
cm of the human body.  
 
This move harmonizes the Korean SAR requirements with FCC and other 
international standard requirements. Low powered radio devices 
(operating with an output power below 20mW EIRP) are exempt from this 
new requirement. 
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